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NU student makes difference at Folsom Zoo 
By Josh Wolfe 

Staff Writer 

Jamie Rudnick is in a 

league of her own. 
The 21-year-old senior 

biology major is the only 
zoo keeper without a 

degree at the Folsom 
Children^ Zoo. She has 
spcttt lift nine y ears of 
her life working at zoos 
and is working fell-time 
thil «mwiimr 

Her daily routine 
includes feeding, cleaning 

and checking up on the 
nimil« *w fcw 

“I love to be able to 
work in close proximity to 
the animals, and know that 
I am caring for them,” she 
said. 

Herjob is anything but 
simple. Some of the ani- 
mals, such as baboons and 
crocodiles, require 
extreme caution, and she 
never salwi die cage with 
the animals in it Others, 
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•* We had a baby 
camel die about a year 
ago; it was rough for 
everyone involved. 
There was nothing we 

could do to save it." 

zoo keeper, Folsom Chicken’s Zoo 


